
Date:  2/12/2022 

Good Afternoon from Miss Marwood 

I can’t believe we are approaching our final week of the term. We have had another great week at Westbourne. Our new teach-

ers who are   starting in Year 1 in January visited school this week and spent time with their new classes. Mr Ball will be teaching 

1P and Mrs Zafar will be teaching 1A. They had a lovely time and felt very welcomed by the children and staff.  

 

A final reminder of our events for the last week of term. We are so pleased to be able to welcome parents into school to share in 

our special performances and do hope you will be able to join us. All performances are in the main hall and can be accessed 

through the doors at the side of school near the kitchen.  

Year 1 and 2 Christmas performance will be held on Monday 12th December at 2pm 

Reception and Year 6 Nativity performance will be held on Tuesday 13th December at 9.30am or 2pm  

Year 3, 4 and 5 performance will be held on Friday 16
th

 December at 9.15am 

Please arrive 10 mins before performances are due to start.  

 
Our Winter Wonderland Fair is on 14th December, parents/carers are able to collect their child from classrooms at 1.50pm 
with the fair starting at 2pm.  A big thankyou to those families who have donated to the fair and a special mention to Miss 
Haigh who has organised the event along with the help of other staff. It is a lot of extra work and we are very grateful for the 
time she has volunteered to give.  
 
 

A reminder that it’s Christmas Jumper day on Thursday 15th December for any pupils wishing to wear a festive jumper. We will 

also be tucking into a delicious Christmas lunch and watching a pantomime in school. 

 
Our House Reward afternoon will take place next Tuesday. All pupils in the winning house get a special reward for their excellent 
team effort. It was a very close result this term; but I am delighted to announce that LISTER are the winners  - congratulations to 
all pupils and staff who have worked hard to earn house points.  Enjoy your well deserved reward!  

 

Parent Partners 

 

Last week we welcomed lots of new faces to Parent  Partners and we have had another successful 

week. It is lovely to see this group growing week on week. 

All parents/carers are welcome on Fridays at 9am in the SSA.  



This term’s attendance 

We are trying really hard to be above 96% for this year for the whole 

school. Well done to class 4S for reaching this target this term. 

Nursery 
 
AM— 84%   PM –  70% 

RS 83% 
RG 

67% 

1A 
86% 

1P 
90% 

2P 
80% 

2S  
80% 

3B 
86% 

3C 
94% 

4S 
98% 

4M 
92% 

5A 
90% 

5H 
87% 

6A 
94% 

6M 
86% 

 

Monday 12th 

Y3/4 Forest School-  Please ensure that the children wear sensible footwear. 

Y1 and Y2 Christmas performance 2pm – Parents Welcome to attend 

9AM- Coffee Morning for parents of children with SEND needs 

Tuesday 13th Reception and Y6 Nativity performance 9.30 and 2pm – Parents welcome to attend 

Wednesday 14th Winter Wonderland Fair starts at 2pm – children can be collected at 1.50pm 

Thursday 15th 
Whole school pantomime and Christmas lunch 

Christmas jumper day 

Friday 16th 

9.15am -Y3, Y4, Y5 Carol concert – Parents welcome to attend 

Christmas party day – 

School closes for the Christmas break- school reopens on Wednesday 4th January 2023 




